Over the Garden Gate Meeting
April 28, 2025 Meeting 

President Linda Schultz called the meeting to order with 5 members present. 
Secretary’s report: Read and accepted
Treasurer’s Report Read and accepted.  Balance in checkbook is $716.01
OLD BUSINESS
· 2025 Summer Trip-Some of the places suggested were the Brian Hudelson’s office at the UW,  Olbricht Gardens, Allen Centennial Gardens and possibly Jan’s sister’s gardens.
· Spring Garden Conference-Discussion on whether to have a 2026 Conference.  This was tabled until later.
· We will plan a date to clean up and shop for flowers for the beds.  Linda will add compost to them...
· Library Bed-$250.00 limit.  We decided on most of the same flowers as last year.
· Fairgrounds-Decided on about the same as last year.  Chris will ask about the pots for the fair.
· Court House Bed-$300.00 limit.  We will do fewer flowers in the back and two pots in the front.  The pots will  be spikes, lobelia and impatiens or  begonias.  
· Jail House Bed.-will not being doing.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]WIMGA New president is Jeannie Mueller.

NEW BUSINESS. 
· Several members attended some of the continuing education classes offered.
· The Highground Spring Clean-up will be May 7th to the 10th.  If you would like to help call 715-743-4224. Linda will be volunteering on May 7th.  Deb may also.
· For News see WIMGA or UW Extension Website and Volunteer Vibe Newsletter.
· Please respond to “Ask a Master Gardener” questions
Meeting Adjourned.
Submitted by:     Deb Laehn, Secretary
Next meeting: May 19, 2025 at 5pm at Courthouse Auditorium.
